
PUBLIC NOTICE 
March 11, 2020 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning Board of the City of Lambertville Planning 
Board meeting scheduled for March 18, 2020 has been canceled due to lack of business to 
conduct.  Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 1, 2020, at 7:00 pm. The 
meeting will be held at the Justice Center, 25 South Main Street, Lambertville NJ.  
Action will be taken at the meeting. 
 
Crystal Lawton, Administrative Officer 


